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Late Breaking News

Production Notes

Mimi Burbank

Production of this issue entailed considerable \test-
ing" of software on quite a few di�erent platforms
located here at the Supercomputer Computations
Research Institute (SCRI) at Florida State Univer-
sity| in preparation for the release of theTEX Live

CD-ROM.
The CDs were prepared in the United Kingdom,

and shipped to Cadmus Journal Services in Easton,
Maryland for inclusion in this issue. This CD-ROM
distribution is a joint e�ort by the TEX Users Group,
the UK TEX Users Group, and the French TEX
Users (GUTenberg), with the support of the Dutch,
German and Czech/Slovak user groups.

Output The �nal camera copy was prepared at
SCRI on an Alphastation 2100/500 running OSF1

v3.2, using the TeX Live setup (Version 2), which
is based on Karl Berry's Web2c TEX implementa-
tion version 7.0. PostScript output at 600dpi was
produced using Radical Eye Software's dvipsk 5.66a

and printed on a QMS 860 printer.

Coming Next Issue

The next issue of TUGboat will be the acroTUG'97
Proceedings issue. For more information on the
topical information, please refer to the TUG'97 pro-
visional program on page 139. The next regular
issue will be the December issue, in which we plan
to o�er you an article by B. Jackowski on \META-
FONT: practical and impractical applications", and
a proposal by Pedro Aphalo entitled "A proposal
for citation commands in LATEX3", as well as more
material for new users. We also plan to provide a
list of commonly-used acronyms using throughout
the year in the various issues of TUGboat.
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